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20th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 
I hope you have had a good week, and are enjoying the return of some warmer weather.  

 
A reminder that the school’s Open Evening is next Wednesday, September 25th. School will finish at lunchtime with 

lessons ending at 12.20. At break time students who are entitled to free school meals can collect a packed lunch. 

 
We are focusing on homework over the next few weeks, and I thank you for your support in ensuring young people are 

spending time consolidating their learning at home. Homework is set on Class Charts where you can easily see what 
tasks have been set for each lesson. 134 tasks have been set across the school this week to ensure students have every 

opportunity to fulfil their potential.  
 

Our extra curricular activities programme launched this week – thank you not only to Mr Herbert and Mr Moore for 

getting the programme organised and shared, but also to staff who have led sessions on a wide variety of themes and 
topics. Some examples include comic book club, board games, debate club and karaoke club, along with a wide range 

of sporting opportunities. It is great to see the buzz around these opportunities! 
 

 

With best wishes for the weekend! 
 

 

Mr Dan Bagshaw 

Head of School 
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